
Anna Maria Csergo

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/8772477/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

20

papers

964

citations

12

h-index

759233

20

g-index

752698

26

all docs

26

docs citations

26

times ranked

2307

citing authors



Anna Maria Csergo

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Ex situ conservation in botanical gardens â€“ challenges and scientific potential preserving plant
biodiversity. Notulae Botanicae Horti Agrobotanici Cluj-Napoca, 2021, 49, 12334. 1.1 4

2 Benchmarking plant diversity of Palaearctic grasslands and other open habitats. Journal of
Vegetation Science, 2021, 32, e13050. 2.2 34

3 Phenotypic plasticity masks rangeâ€•wide genetic differentiation for vegetative but not reproductive
traits in a shortâ€•lived plant. Ecology Letters, 2021, 24, 2378-2393. 6.4 21

4 Global gene flow releases invasive plants from environmental constraints on genetic diversity.
Proceedings of the National Academy of Sciences of the United States of America, 2020, 117, 4218-4227. 7.1 108

5 Weed species composition of smallâ€•scale farmlands bears a strong cropâ€•related and environmental
signature. Weed Research, 2018, 58, 46-56. 1.7 17

6 The Romanian Grassland Database (RGD): historical background, current status and future
perspectives. Phytocoenologia, 2018, 48, 91-100. 0.5 12

7 Less favourable climates constrain demographic strategies in plants. Ecology Letters, 2017, 20, 969-980. 6.4 83

8 Predicting invasion winners and losers under climate change. Proceedings of the National Academy of
Sciences of the United States of America, 2017, 114, 4040-4041. 7.1 26

9 Effect of management on natural capital stocks underlying ecosystem service provision: a â€˜provider
groupâ€™ approach. Biodiversity and Conservation, 2017, 26, 3289-3305. 2.6 4

10 A synthesis of transplant experiments and ecological niche models suggests that range limits are
often niche limits. Ecology Letters, 2016, 19, 710-722. 6.4 184

11 Extrapolating demography with climate, proximity and phylogeny: approach with caution. Ecology
Letters, 2016, 19, 1429-1438. 6.4 29

12 Response to Comment on â€œWorldwide evidence of a unimodal relationship between productivity and
plant species richnessâ€•. Science, 2016, 351, 457-457. 12.6 5

13 Worldwide evidence of a unimodal relationship between productivity and plant species richness.
Science, 2015, 349, 302-305. 12.6 315

14 Positive relationship between genetic- and species diversity on limestone outcrops in the Carpathian
Mountains. Ecological Complexity, 2014, 20, 233-239. 2.9 6

15 Threats to Canadian species at risk: An analysis of finalized recovery strategies. Biological
Conservation, 2013, 166, 254-265. 4.1 59

16 Declining Diversity in Abandoned Grasslands of the Carpathian Mountains: Do Dominant Species
Matter?. PLoS ONE, 2013, 8, e73533. 2.5 26

17 Dynamics of isolated<i>Saponaria bellidifolia</i>Sm. populations at northern range periphery.
Population Ecology, 2011, 53, 393-403. 1.2 2

18
Genetic structure of peripheral, island-like populations: a case study of Saponaria bellidifolia Sm.
(Caryophyllaceae) from the Southeastern Carpathians. Plant Systematics and Evolution, 2009, 278,
33-41.

0.9 22



3

Anna Maria Csergo

# Article IF Citations

19
Two-scale modelling of Saponaria bellidifolia Sm. (Caryophyllaceae) abundance on limestone
outcrops from its northern range periphery (Southeastern Carpathians). Plant Ecology, 2009, 203,
229-242.

1.6 2

20 Morphometric variation in a rare endemicAquilegia(Ranunculaceae) in the Carpathians. Plant
Biosystems, 2006, 140, 297-306. 1.6 4


